
Having an exceptional kiddo in Head Start has helped our family soar from the 
hand-wringing stress regarding the: overcoming of multiple medical issues, 
hearing issues, and sight issues, to experiencing the relief of seeing the daily 
progress after our great granddaughter has spent a year “going to Head Start 
School”.  If it wasn’t for the coordination of including parents and families in the 
Head Start process, we all would still be reaching and searching for answers to the 
question of how to find help for our kiddo to learn and thrive. Thank you 
Clackamas County Head Start! 
Please allocate $387.843 million dollars for the continuation of this exceptional 
program for exceptional children! 
Sincerely, 
Signed, The Forman Family  
and  
Great Grand Parents, The McGivern Family 


